
principal and Vice-Chancellor McGill University 
MontrealA. E. MORGAN

9th February 1937

My dear President,

I am sorry to have delayed in acknowledging 

your kind letter of the 13th January but I was waiting until 

I had my itinerary for my visit to your Province more clearly 

in mind.

It is most kind of you to suggest that I should 

stay with you and I very much appreciate the thoughtful 

invitation, but as I shall be catching the early morning 

train on the Saturday I think I had better Just rut up at 

the hotel which is near the station. As things look now 

I shall arrive on the 7.20 p.m. train on Thursday evening.

I am looking forward with the greatest pleasure 

to my visit to Dalhousle University.

Yours sincerely,

The President,
Dalhousie University, 

HALIFAX. H.S.


